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Dear Resident or Property Owner: 
 
San Diego Gas and Electric (SDG&E®) will begin construction on the Streamview Substation 
Rebuild and Expansion Project to ensure the continued safety and reliability of the local electric 
grid and accommodate future load growth in the College area. By expanding and reconfiguring 
the existing Streamview Substation’s aging electric service equipment, SDG&E will be able to 
better meet current engineering standards and improve reliability. These enhancements will 
enable SDG&E to better serve customers in the area and minimize the potential for long-term 
unplanned outages or service disruptions to residents and businesses. 
 
SDG&E will begin construction, which includes upgrading the existing 12kV distribution lines at 
the substation, on November 28. The work at this location will be performed in three phases.  
The construction activities will take place along 54th Street from Chollas Parkway until just 
before University Avenue for about ¼ mile, and on Lea Avenue from 54th Street east for 
approximately 500 feet. 

The first phase of work will include trenching and excavation to accommodate for the 
reconfiguration of existing overhead and underground 12kV distribution lines.  Once this phase 
is complete, Phases 2 & 3 will begin, with the addition of three new distribution lines to the 
substation.  This will provide additional capacity to meet current standards and also 
accommodate future customer load growth.   
 
Most of the construction activity will take place in the street and sidewalks surrounding the 
SDG&E-owned substation property.  Once construction work is complete, SDG&E will restore 
the area to its original state.  
 
Location:  The substation site is located on a triangular piece of land, bound by Lea 

Street to the north, 54th Street to the west and Chollas Parkway to the 
southeast 

Hours:   7:00 am. – 3:30 p.m. 
Work Days:   Monday – Friday 
Start Date:   November 28, 2022 
Duration:   Approximately 4 months (Phase 1) 
 
*Dates and times are subject to change according to compliance requirements, inclement 
weather and other unforeseen circumstances  
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SDG&E will work closely with local municipalities and community groups to ensure construction 
activities are as least disruptive as possible.  Noise and dust disturbances may increase due to 
construction activities.  We will keep communities informed during all phases of the project.  
We’re committed to working with you and local public safety officials to help reduce 
inconveniences and safeguard a smooth construction process.  
 
If you have any questions which may require additional information, or if you would like to be 
placed on the project’s email distribution list, please call (844) 765-6388, or via email at 
KOBeirne@sdge.com. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 
 

Kevin O’Beirne 
Regional Project Affairs Manager 
San Diego Gas & Electric Company 
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